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Safeguarding Newsletter 
Welcome to the latest edition of our Parent Safeguarding Newsletter from the William Edwards Safeguarding Team. 

Where we aim to bring you all the latest, relevant help and advice on issues we feel may be of importance to you and 

your child.  This month we are bringing you ‘Top Tips’ from The National Online Safety on keeping children safe online.  

For more information you can visit NOS Online HERE. 

https://nationalcollege.com/secondary

